
  
 
7th November 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

           Stockeld Park – Thursday 1st December 

Apples Class are extremely lucky to have been invited to visit Stockeld Park, 
including the woodland walk and The Play Hive. This is a magical time of year to visit 
and will be another exciting experience for the children.  
 
There is no charge for this trip but in order to keep the costs down we are asking 
parents to transport their children to and from Stockeld Park.  
 
We will meet in the main car park at Stockeld Park at 9:30 and pick up will be from 
the same place at 15:00. Your child will need to come in their school tops with PE kit 
bottoms and good walking shoes. They will need to bring with them a packed lunch 
(no fizzy drinks, chocolate or yoghurt please), a warm waterproof coat and a small 
backpack in which to carry their lunch.  
 
Parent/carer volunteers are very welcome – please contact the school office. If you 
are sharing transport, please notify us of who will be collecting your child. Children 
who are in Red Kite Club before or after school can be transported by Mrs Down but 
please inform the office if this is needed. 
 
Thank you in anticipation of your support.  
 

To give permission for your child to attend please return the slip below by 
Thursday 17th November.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

  
Mrs Down  
Apples class teacher 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



  
Please return the consent form below to school by Thursday 17th  November. 
 
 
I agree to my Child(ren)    
attending the Apples Stockeld visit on Thursday 1st December. 
 
I will drop my child(ren) off at Stockeld Park at 9:30am and pick up from Stockeld 
Park at 3pm unless I let school know otherwise. 
 
I understand that medical details will be taken from medical forms filled in and sent 
into school.  If there are any changes to medical details, please inform the school on 
the reverse of this form. 
 
 
 
Signed:  Parent/Guardian 
 
 
If you are wishing to volunteer as a supporting adult on our trip, please tick here:  

 


